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Kuether-Steele, Molly

From: Bauman, Robert
Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2019 8:28 PM
To: Kuether-Steele, Molly
Subject: Fwd: Dear Alderman Bauman

Add to plowing file. 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: kathleen dallman <kcdallman@gmail.com> 
Date: February 12, 2019 at 7:53:17 PM CST 
To: rjbauma@milwaukee.gov 
Subject: Dear Alderman Bauman 

I think the priorities with plowing in downtown Milwaukee need to be reassessed and take into 
consideration that there are people that live downtown that need to drive to work.  When I finally 
got on the road this morning, the only street that was totally cleared was Jackson and thats 
because it is a major route for The Hop, which doesn't do a lot of good for other residents that 
can't even get to Jackson.  Frustrated resident for over 20 years.    Hope this improves.  


